
 
 
 
 
 
 

DUBLIN SAN RAMON SERVICES DISTRICT 
Board of Directors 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the Tuesday, March 17, 2020  

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of Dublin San Ramon Services 

District has been cancelled. 

 
Nicole Genzale 
Executive Services Supervisor/District Secretary 
Dated:  March 10, 2020 
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